
 
 

2021 ANNUAL FINANCIAL STATEMENT 

 

Vimercate (MB) March 23, 2022 – Esprinet informs that the Annual Financial Statement as at 31 

December 2021, the Report on corporate governance and ownership structure pursuant to article 

123 bis of the Legislative Decree 24 February 1998 No. 58 (Testo Unico della Finanza), as well as 

the Report of the Board of Auditors and the Reports of the Auditing Firm, are available at the 

Company registered offices, and are published on the Company’s website at the internet address 

https://www.esprinet.com, section Investitori – Assemblea degli Azionisti, and at the central 

storage of regulated information at the internet address https://www.emarketstorage.com. 

In addition to the above, the “2021 Sustainability Report – Consolidated Non-Financial Statement”, 

including the Independent Auditor's Report pursuant to article 3, paragraph 10, of the Italian 

Legislative Decree 254/2016 as well as the Report on remuneration policy and compensation paid 

pursuant to article 123 ter (Testo Unico della Finanza) are published in the same modalities and 

are filed at the Company’s offices. 

Esprinet is an enabler of the tech ecosystem that promotes tech democracy, with a profound calling to social 

and environmental sustainability. Thanks to a complete offer of advisory, cybersecurity, services and products 

to buy or rent through an extensive network of professional reseller, Esprinet is the leading Group in Southern 

Europe (Italy, Spain and Portugal), the fourth in Europe and in the top 10 at global level.  

With more than 1,700 employees and 4.7 billion euro in turnover in 2021, Esprinet (PRT:IM – ISIN 

IT0003850929) is listed on the Italian Stock Exchange. 
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